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Re:  OPPOSITION TO PROPOSED RATE INCREASE FOR
SIERRA DISPOSAL SERVICE SCHEDULED FOR
PUBLIC HEARING ON APRIL 12,2011 AT 9: 00 A M.

Dear Clerk of the Board:

I am a resident and home owner in the County of El Dorado. I received Notice of Public
Hearing on Proposed Rate Increase for Sierra Disposal Service.

I am completely and utterly opposed to this rate increase. We currently have the highest
jobless rate in Northern California. California’s unemployment rate is 12.2%. People are losing
jobs and homes daily. We are all financially stressed. [ work for the State of California and
received a pay reduction, furlough and increase in benefits rates. At this time, as we try to
recover from a recession as they claim (although looking at my home value, paycheck and bills, I
personally feel we are still in a recession), no one should be asking for a rate increase. Everyone
is struggling to pay their bills as they stand.

I would like to be put on notice with the status of this pending proposal.

Sincerely,

LAURIE A. ZIAN
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